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WELCOME TO Year 4! 

Meet the Teachers 

 
 

Miss Proffitt – 4CP 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Proffitt – 4CP 

 

I am super excited to be moving 
to Year 4 and hugely looking 
forward to meeting you all and 

teaching you. In my spare time, I 
like to go for long walks, read, 
play tennis and meet my friends! 

 

Here are some key learning expectations ready for Year 4. You might like to work on these over the summer. 
 

Support Staff 
Mrs Hunter will be working in Year 4 alongside 

certain children this year.  
 

We welcome volunteers to come in and read! 
Please contact 0117 377 2078. 

 

Reading  

• Listen to and discuss a wide 

range of fiction and non-fiction 

texts 

• Use dictionaries to check 

meanings of words 

• Draw inferences such as 

inferring characters’ feelings and 

justify inferences with evidence 

• Identify main ideas drawn from 

more than 1 paragraph and 

summarise these 

 

 Writing 

• Express time, place or cause 

using conjunctions, adverbs 

and prepositions 

• Use inverted commas to 

punctuate direct speech 

• Use expanded noun phrases 

to specify and describe.  

• Use the present perfect form 

of verbs.  

• Use paragraphs as a way of 

grouping ideas.  

 
 
 
 

 

Maths  

• Recall simple addition and 

subtraction facts fluently 

• Read, write, order and compare 

numbers up to 1,000 

• Add and subtract numbers with 

up to 3 digits 

• Know the times tables facts for 

the 2, 5, 10, 3, 4- and 8-times 

tables and the related division 

facts  

• Tell the time from an analogue 

clock to the nearest minute 

Home learning and reading  

Home learning will either be given out in red home learning books on Fridays and expected back by 

the following Thursday. It will consist of up to ten spellings and an additional English or maths task 

(this usually alternates weekly). We expect all children to complete home learning.  
 

Children MUST read at home every day in Year 4. Reading records will be checked daily to ensure 

children are reading with adults.   

Keep reading through the summer holidays!  

 

 
 

Miss Hubbard – 4OH 
 
 
 
 

Miss Hubbard – 4OH 

Please ensure your child wears the correct uniform to school and wears 
the correct PE kit on PE days. 

School starts promptly at 8.45am and finishes at 3.20pm. 

We are always happy to help. Ask us if you have any questions!   
Call us on 0117 377 2078  

I am really excited to meet you 
all and to be teaching in Year 4 

this year. At the weekend, I 
enjoy cooking, going on walks 

and listening to music! 

Curriculum  

We are working really hard on improving our 

curriculum. You will soon receive a Knowledge 

Organiser (KO). The KO will provide you with 

important background information on the upcoming 

topic before it is taught in school. It is expected that 

children will have read the KO before new units of 

learning, as this will prepare them for the new learning.   

 

Important information  

Year 4 have a statutory multiplication check in the 

summer term. This involves students answering 25 

multiplication questions (up to 12 x 12), each 

question is presented for only 6 seconds. Children 

are expected to use Times Tables Rockstars regularly 

in preparation. The Sound Check on TTRS mimics 

the statutory test and is a great way to practise. 

 
 

Mrs Hunter 
 
 

Miss Harcombe 
 


